
During the annual meeting of the Seifert Creek Homeowners Association on Monday, March 7, 2011, 

the following motion was made to change the Covenants:  

 

#41.  All residents of Seifert Creek Subdivision will be required to contract annually with and use 

exclusively the services of a single contracted waste disposal company. Selection of said 

contractor/hauler/supplier will be decided upon solicitation and review of competitive bids prior to the 

annual meeting by the Board of Directors. Said bids will be shared with the residents at the next 

available meeting but shall not be subject to a quorum of residents and the Board will be charged with 

making the final decision and will remain transparent and discuss the bids with the residents of Seifert 

Creek. 

Motion passed  


